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PROPOSED ESKOM NUCLEAR POWER STATION 
AND ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE 

 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA: 12/12/20/944) 

 
COMMENTS ON  

DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REPORT 
 

(Volume – IRR 153 : 1 -  30 September 2013) 
 
Issues have been received from the following stakeholders: 

No Name Organisation 

1 Raykie Martin 

City of Cape Town - Environmental Resource Management 
Department Economic, Environmental & Spatial Planning 
Directorate 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Tshwane 
 
Lynnwood Corporate Park 
Block A, 1st Floor, East 
Wing 
36 Alkantrant Road 
Lynnwood 0081 
PO Box 35007 
Menlo Park 0102 
 
Tel: +27 12 348 5880 
Fax: +27 12 348 5878 
Web: www.gibb.co.za 
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No Date NAME & 

ORGANISATION 

ISSUES/COMMENTS RESPONSE 

1 Thursday 5 

September 

2013   

 

10:00 

E-mail 

Raykie Martin  City 

of Cape Town - 

Environmental 

Resource 

Management 

Department 

Economic, 

Environmental & 

Spatial Planning 

Directorate 

According to your I&AP Progress Feedback 
Letter dated 19 June 2013, the updated 
Issues and Response Reports (IRRs) 
regarding the EIA for the Proposed Nuclear-1 
nuclear power station and associated 
infrastructure will be made available  on the 
GIBB and Eskom websites. However, I am 
unable to locate an updated report on either 
of the websites and was thus wondering 
whether I could please be provided with an 
updated copy as well as a copy of the 
feedback that was received on the Revised 
Draft EIR from the DEA in January 2013? 
Alternatively, could you please provide me 
with a broad overview of the issues that were 
raised that led to the need for a second 
version of the draft EIR? 

Please visit the link below for Revised Draft Environmental Impact 

Report (EIR) which was  made available for public review and 

comment from 09 May 2011 to 07 August 2011 on the following 

website: 

http://projects.gibb.co.za/ 

 

Please see the link below for the Revised Draft Environmental Impact 

Report Version 2: 

http://projects.gibb.co.za/en-

us/projects/eskomnuclear1reviseddrafteirversion2  

 

As a result of the public input and recommendations received on the 

Revised Draft EIR, including comments by the Department of 

Environmental Affairs, amendments have been made to the following 

Specialist Studies: 

  

 Marine Ecology Assessment;   

 Heritage Impact Assessment; 

 Transport; 

 Dune geomorphology; 

 Emergency response; 

 Geohydrology; and 

 Town planning (a new study). 
 

The content of the Revised Draft EIR Version 2 has also been 
updated. GIBB is of the opinion that these amendments are 
substantive; therefore the Revised Draft EIR Version 2 is made 
available for public review from Monday, 21 September 2015 to 
Monday 23 November 2015. 
 

 

Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
for GIBB (Pty) Ltd  
Nuclear-1 EIA Manager 

http://projects.gibb.co.za/
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http://projects.gibb.co.za/en-us/projects/eskomnuclear1reviseddrafteirversion2

